Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley
Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering
and Construction
P. 0. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - HARRIS NUCLEAR PLANT - DOCKET NO. 50-400

This letter refers to the meeting conducted at your request in the Region [I
Office on April 2, 1986. The meeting related to compliance with NUREG-0800,
Section 9.5.1, safe shutdown capability and associated fire protection features,
at the Harris facility. Enclosed is a summary of the meeting topics.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial, and provided for a better
understanding of the NRC's fire protection requirements and Carolina Power and
Light Appendix R analysis effort,

In accordance with Section 2.780 of NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the enclosures will be
placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them,

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Luis A. Reyes /for

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division o Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
1. Meeting Summary
2. ittendance list

Vpc w/encls:
R. A. Watson, Vice President
Harris Nuclear Project
~JR. M. Parsons, Project General Manager
Jd. L. Willis, Plant General Manager

bee w/encl: (See page 2)
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bcc w/encls.
“P. Fillion
‘M. Hunt
‘L. Mellen
+ 6. Wiseman
16. Maxwell
v NRC Resident Inspector
+Document Control Desk
+State of North Carolina
~C. Barth, ELD
J S. Moore, ELD
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